
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/19/2012 5:05:38 PM
To: Florio, Michel Peter (MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Greelining Petition for Modification 

Thx.

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

On Dec 19, 2012, at 5:03 PM, "Florio, Michel Peter" <MichelPeter.Florio@cpuc.ca.gov> 
wrote:

Should be on the website. Hold or not is still up in the air

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@poe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 1:36 PM 
To: Florio, Michei Peter
Subject: RE: Greelining Petition for Modification

Could you have someone send me a copy of the PD with the changes as 
soon as it is available ? Tom told the Board today it would be held.
Gulp.

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
http://www.pge.%OTBgMRgyeom§iP#/^1facy/customer/
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